
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 26/06/2025 9:51:55 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

26/06/2025

MS Yan Li
100 - 100 ST
NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

Hi I have received the letter about the demolish RSL. I feel so sad about that proposal. The
RSL is the only place around Forestville area for friends and family gathering to have some
life. All other small restaurant closed very early, especially on the weekend. Please keep RSL
for our neighborhood. Thank you!




